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A new overtime proposal could impact 3.6 million salaried workers. 

On August 30, 2023, the DOL unveiled a proposed overtime rule that would raise the weekly 

salary threshold under the Federal Labor Standards Act. Paycor is closely monitoring the 

proposal and will provide updates as new information becomes available. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


